PAC Exec Meeting - May 25, 2023

Sports Day
355 freezes purchased - being given to kids at recess

Welcome to Kindergarten

-PAC has to provide before and after school care options. Hudson Child Care society and Kits
Neighborhood House, Gracie Brazilian Jiu Jitsu, etc.

-Encouraging more volunteers for the PAC

-No spirit wear sale - plan to do again at the beginning of the 2023 school year

Spring fair - June 12 from 3-6pm

Need to confirm with vendors:

Melt City food truck - minimum spend, will we meet it? Vote cast and approved.
Rain and Shine - not a concern

Break for fun - not a concern

Seismic Update

Survey to parents on their input and priorities for the new school, where would we like fundraising to go
and how much do we need for those priorities. 5 mins survey.

Get email addresses from new parents at the Welcome to Kindergarten event so we can get their input as
well.



